
Project Update: August 2019 

 

Our sound analysis and insect categorisation are well underway and the biopsy and 

dropping samples are soon to be sent for genetic analysis. Bernard (our volunteer) has 

been tasked with sorting our insect to order and identifying crop pests during his 

college holidays and is doing a great job; very valuable experience for an agricultural 

management student! We have been very lucky to work with a wide range of 

specialists and recently virologists from the University of Zambia visited to practice 

ecological research techniques and to share experiences. 

  

 
Left: Sharing experience with our collaborators. Right: Watching for bats at a roost at 

a school. 


